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Comments: This comment is in regards to the closure of riding areas in Nez Perce /  Clearwater areas,

specifically Hoo Doo area.  As a small business owner that sells  snowmobiles, it saddens me to see another

closure of perfect recreational areas.  Snowmobiling is a great sport for individuals and families. Areas are getting

limited for riding. Trust me....selling the snowmobile is not the reason for these comments! It's the smile on their

faces when they share the great day they had and the beauty where they were!!!!! Keep these areas open for

more enjoyment for the future!


